
I would like to make a comment about Transportation changes 

I live close to the Randy Pape Beltline and Delta Hwy intersection. 

I feel that publicity for projects is not well done. I had no knowledge of the planning stages for the project that 

changed the intersection of these two major roads before the project started. I feel that the people who decide on 

these projects should be required to spend 30 continuous days using the roads that will be changed. The intersection 

of the the Beltline and Delta Hwy has been improved AND is now more dangerous. The congestion has NOT been 

lessened. 

I learned of this meeting because I receive emails from Nancy Nathanson 

 

Tabitha Carson  

Eugene Resident 

 


